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Hello, I'm a lifelong resident of Buncombe County. I've not complained about the previous
increases on electric service until now. Me and my husband are on disability and feel like now
is the time to speak up. Because on a fixed income Everytime there's an increase in any cost
for us it takes away from another necessities, such as food, etc. I want our voices heard in that
we ask the increase NOT be approved this time. Especially given the extreme situation we are
in with the virus. Thank you for taking the time to take this into consideration.  Sincerely,
 Angela Allen
7 Della Ree Ln, Swannanoa, NC 28778
828-216-0220
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